
 

Dunany Country Club Newsletter July 20, 2016 

 

The extreme heat did not deter these spirited women from sporting Fifty Shades of Green at the Ladies 

Invitational on July 6th.  Costume win goes to “Swamp People”, congratulations Maryse Percy, Lois 

Finch, Jane Pilon and Careen Latt! 

 
(Photo by June Parker) 

Golf Tournament Results-Congratulations all! 

Winners of the Husband & Wife (The Turtle) are Duncan and Babs Campbell with a net score of 141. 

Runners up were Paul and Isobel St. Georges who netted 144. 

The winner of the Imp was Barb Campbell (74) and the runner up was Diane Vanstone (76). 

The Moustache Cup this year goes to Duncan Campbell (67) followed by Paul St-Georges (69). 

Terrific turn-out for Talent Night! 

There were incredible displays of enthusiasm in all manner of dance, music, vocals, joke telling, super 

hero saves, stage fighting, headstands, magic tricks, home-made videos and even snake facts at this 

time-honoured tradition that is Chico’s Talent Night. Thank you to all the volunteers, to our emcee 



birthday girl Beatrice Glickman, and especially to Dunany’s next generation who make us so proud. 

   

 (Photos by Trudy Adams) 

Junior Field Day 

Under a clear blue sky and fuelled by treats on nearly every hole, 25 juniors took part in a skins game 

which also featured skills challenges throughout the course. Younger golfers not yet in the junior 

program joined in some of the games and lunch as well.  Thank you to the many volunteers who make 

these special days possible! 

 
Amy McLeod, Nicole Adams (putting), Jake Wilson 

(Photo by Trudy Adams) 

Family Sports Day July 21 (tomorrow) 

Join us for a fun-filled day of games, prizes and food! Please keep in mind the 8th and 9th tees will be 

closed as of 3:00 pm. 

 



Breaking News from the Club Captain 

There are some changes to the Men’s Club Championship which starts Saturday August 20 at 8:00 am. 

(1)The categories will be changed to try to achieve a greater balance amongst the number of players in 

each group: 

           A - 0 to 10 

          B - 11 to 19 

          C - 20 to 29 

          D - 30 and up 

Anyone who wants to play in a lower handicap category can do so by advising David Eramian 

deramian@lavery.ca before August 19th (for example is an 11 handicap wants to play in A) but one can 

only win in the category in which he plays. 

(2) Distance measuring devices will be allowed on an experimental basis to see if this will speed up play.  

Please share with anyone who asks.  These are long days and so please be ready to play when it is tour 

turn and try to station a forecaddie if possible on the 4th and 5th holes. 

(3) A’s and B’s will play 18 holes followed by C’s and D’s playing 9 holes. We will prepare starting times in 

the afternoon of Friday August 19th so please sign up by then.  The sign-up sheets will be posted in the 

Starter Shack at least a week in advance. 

Addition to the Fixture Card 

On Thursday July 28 the tees will be closed from 10 am to 12 noon to accommodate the regular men’s 

day but also to allow teams playing in the Senior Intersectionals to play practice rounds.  As Dunany is 

hosting the event August 2nd , we need to provide them time to familiarize themselves with the course. 

Night Golf Friday July 22 

This is a great opportunity to hit the links if you are too ashamed to show your game in daylight! We will 

be playing 4 holes (1,7,8,9).  The cost is $10 per player which provides you with 1 glow ball and glow 

sticks.  The bar will be open for refreshments.  We will be teeing off as soon as the sun sets around 8 or 

8:30 pm. If you still have a glow ball from last year, please bring it as balls are limited.  Looking forward 

to seeing a great turn out! 

Nine and Dine Saturday July 23 

There are still a few spots available for our first Nine and Dine this Saturday at 3:30 pm. The format is 

alternate shots, followed by a delicious Greek dinner. If you are interested please contact the starter 

shack. We could also use a couple more volunteers!  Please contact Dianne Burk 

dianneburk@sympatico.ca 

Music Fest Saturday August 6 

Tickets are on sale now at the starter shack - $5 in advance - $8 at the door – Kids under 5 are free – 

under 12 receive a free soda and hot dog with an entrance ticket. DCC Social tickets accepted.  Food and 

beverages will be available on site. Outdoor stage opens at 2pm. Please see attached poster for some of 

the musical line-up. 
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A Plug for the Mug 

As this year marks the 40th Anniversary of the Dunany quilt we have embarked on a fundraising 

initiative of a commemorative mug.  The cost is $20 each.  A sample will be available shortly. This is a 

onetime event to celebrate this special occasion.  To pre-order, please email June Parker 

bigred2171@bell.net. 

 This weekend! 

Grandparent’s Tournament – 9 holes – Net Score 

This trophy was donated to the club by Dorothy and Wels Marshall to commemorate the birth of their 

first grandchild, Stephen.  It was first played in 1970 and won by Mr. & Mrs. A.J. Moore. 

DCA Annual General Meeting Sunday at 9 am. 

If you have news to share with the DCC please send stories and photos to Cindy Aikman at 

aikmancindy@gmail.com 

Have a wonderful week! 
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